
What we are learning in Key Stage 1
Week beginning: 11th September

Next week we 
are learning…

Year 1 Year 2

Phonics and 
Spelling

Revising our Phase 3 
sounds

Revising our phonics so far

English Writing words and 
sentences about our class 
animal

Writing sentences and a 
fact file about our class 
bird

Maths Representing numbers to 10 
in different ways

Representing numbers to 
100 using tens and ones

Topic What makes us happy
How we feel/emotions
Class animal art

Class bird art
Listening and responding to 
music

Highlights this week: 
Welcome back! We’ve had a great – if very hot! –
first week back, it’s been lovely to see all the 
children again and they have settled so well into 
their new classes!
Coming up… 
Wed 13th Sep 2.45pm Robins and Kestrels Welcome 
Meetings
Thurs 14th 2.45pm Kingfishers and Woodpeckers 
Welcome Meetings 
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